
                                                                                                    
 

 

August 9th, 2022 

 

To our Valued Customers 
 
On May 17th, 2022 the Port of Belize Ltd. (PBL) officially gave notice to the general public of 
their intention to suspend access to the port’s pierhead for vessel operations due to urgent 
repairs which need to be conducted on the trestle connecting the pierhead to the mainland. 
The intended repairs are programmed to be staggered over three periods, with the first repair 
period having been successfully completed, and the second repair period currently anticipated 
to take place during August 30th to September 8th, 2022. 
 
As a consequence of this closure, and to minimize the disruption to the reliable shipping 
schedule we offer to you, our valued Customers, we wish to advise of the following changes to 
our departure schedules for Week 35.   
 

• The scheduled Belize sailings for Week 35 (Tuesday August 30th & Thursday September 
1st, 2022) have both been cancelled. 

 

We will resume our regularly scheduled sailings from Florida as follows: 

1. Departing Florida on Tuesday September 6th, 2022, arriving in Belize City on 
Saturday September 10th, 2022. 
 

2. Departing Florida on Thursday September 8th, 2022, arriving in Belize City on Sunday 
September 11th, 2022. 

 

We apologize for the inconveniences these disruptions to our service will cause and will keep 

you informed should there be any PBL Operational Delays, which result in a change to the 

above schedule. 

 

Hybur Ltd. / Hyde Shipping Corporation / Caribbean Shipping Agencies, Ltd. values the 
close relationships we have with you our Customers, and we thank you for making 
Hybur Ltd. your Carrier of choice. 


